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Comments: Many of us who use non-motorized trails do so to escape a "busy" world. The pace of non-motorized

trails are slower and less crowded and those qualities need to be protected. Opening those trails to motorized

bikes violates the intent of those trails and increases the risk of injuries to other users. As an equestrian, a quiet

motorized bike that suddenly appears on a trail could spook even a quiet, seasoned horse who tolerates regular

bikes without issue. Many trails exist that motorized bikes can currently use, please protect those trails closed to

motorized vehicles from motorized bikes to protect the unique experience trail users seek. Thank you.

   


